
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Girlguiding in Horsford has always thrived; there has been a 
Brownie Unit since 1967 and a Rainbow Unit since 1996. Sadly 
there is no longer a Guide Unit but with help another could 

be opened. 

 
We rely on adults volunteering to keep all our units running 

each week. They do a fantastic job and I am sure that if your 
daughter attends or has been a member of either Rainbows 

or Brownies, you would agree they have a thoroughly 
fabulous time. 

 
From September we will need some help to keep the Rainbow 
Unit running as the current leaders will no longer be able to 

help. 
If you are over 18 and can spare 1 hour a week on a Monday, 
term time only, late afternoon/early evening please contact 

us. 
Full training will be given. 

 
If you are interested in helping please follow this 

link https://go.girlguiding.org.uk/join-us/join-as-volunteer/ 

 
To register your daughter with Rainbows or Brownies 
- https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-

parents/register-your-daughter/ 

 
For more information please email Val 
Purdy val@pur7dy.plus.com or Carole 

Smith carole.j.smith24@btinternet.com 
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